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Information Report STURGEON PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

DATE:    April 26, 2023 

TO:    Board of Trustees 

FROM:    Shawna Warren, Superintendent 

ORIGINATOR:   Liliana LeVesconte, Associate Superintendent, Corporate Services 
 
GOVERNANCE POLICY:  Policy 405 – Budget Development and Transparency 

ADDITIONAL REFERENCE: Administrative Procedure 400 – Budget Development 
Administrative Procedure 415 – Fiscal Reporting 
Administrative Procedure 600 – Capital Plan Development 
Education Act 
Assurance Domain - Governance 

 

SUBJECT:   Pre-Planning Grant Update   

 
PURPOSE: 
 
For information.  
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
On April 4, 2022, The Sturgeon Public School Division sent a letter to Alberta Education with the 
objective to seek support toward achieving accommodation planning for six aging schools. The 
accommodation planning is intended to address appropriate school capacities, improve program 
excellence and opportunities, efficient and effective use of facilities, develop a modular classroom 
strategy, and explore closure and consolidation opportunities and partnership opportunities.  

On March 29, 2023, The Sturgeon Public School Division received a letter of approval from Alberta 
Education for up to $50,000 of pre-planning funding to cover the costs for the Value Scoping exercise 
held November 29 and December 1, 2022, for schools in Gibbons, Morinville, St. Albert, Redwater, 
and Bon Accord.   

 
Administration is prepared to respond to questions at the April 26, 2023, Public Board meeting.   
 
 
ATTACHMENT(S): 
 
1.  Planning Funds Approval Letter 

https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/board/procedures/4572
https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/board/procedures/4617
https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/board/procedures/4620
https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/board/procedures/4838





